
TO: Los Angeles County MS4 Permittees and other Interested Persons 

FROM: Renee A. Purdy 
Regional Programs Section Chief 

DATE: July 25, 2014 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR 
ENHANCED WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PROGRAM AND 
CORRESPONDING MONITORING PROGRAM DELIVERABLES PURSUANT 
TO THE LOS ANGELES COUNTY MUNICIPAL SEPARATE STORM SEWER 
SYSTEM (MS4) PERMIT (NPDES PERMIT NO. CAS004001; ORDER NO. R4-
2012-0175) 

In response to stakeholder requests, the public comment period for the Enhanced Watershed 
Management Program (EWMP) Workplans, and their companion draft Coordinated Integrated 
Monitoring Programs (CIMP), submitted pursuant to the Los Angeles County MS4 Permit has been 
extended. The new deadline for submitting comments to the Regional Water Board is no later than 
5:00 pm on September 16, 2014.  The comment period for draft Watershed Management Program 
plans and their companion draft Monitoring Programs has not been extended and comments on those 
documents are still due no later than 5:00 pm on August 18, 2014.  

Pursuant to Part VI.A.5.b, the above-referenced documents are available on the Regional Water 
Board’s website at: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/water_issues/programs/stormwater/municipal/watershed_m
anagement/index.shtml 

Persons wishing to comment on the EWMP Workplans and draft CIMPs are invited to submit them in 
writing to Ivar Ridgeway, Chief, Storm Water Permitting, at: 

Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 
320 West 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 

or send them electronically as a PDF file to: losangeles@waterboards.ca.gov with the subject line “LA 
County MS4 Permit – Comments on XXXXX EWMP WP” or “LA County MS4 Permit – Comments on 
XXXXX Monitoring Program.”  

To be evaluated and considered by staff and the Regional Water Board, all written comments 
regarding the Enhanced Watershed Management Program Workplans and their companion draft 
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Coordinated Integrated Monitoring Programs must be received by the Board by 5:00 p.m. on 
September 16, 2014.  Late submittal of written comments will not be allowed.   

Instructions for submitting written comments on the draft Watershed Management Program plans and 
their companion draft Monitoring Programs were previously provided in a memorandum to Interested 
Persons dated July 3, 2014. 

Please contact Mr. Ivar Ridgeway at (213) 620-2150 or Ivar.Ridgeway@waterboards.ca.gov with any 
questions regarding these documents. 
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